
                     Chamberlin Free Public Library

                         Board of Trustees Meeting

                       February 8, 2021, @ 6:30 pm


Present:  Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Adam Mueller, 

                Deb Spratt, Diane Steel, Judith Wilkins


Minutes of the January 11, 2021, meeting were reviewed and

accepted.


Minutes of the Treasurer’s report were accepted as reviewed.  The 
first quarterly town payment has been received.


Circulation of e-books has slowly doubled.


Tax support packets that include instructions for use will be available

 on February 12.  When completed and returned to the Library, they 
will be signed and e-filed.


Audit material will be completed and submitted by the end of 
February.


The meeting was concluded.  March 8 is the date of the next 
meeting, to begin at 6:30 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Judith Wilkins, Secretary



